

KENTUCKY-TENNESSEE DISTRICT KEY CLUBDIVISION 10/11

The Keynote

Hello Everyone!

This is Grayson Thurman, Lt. Governor for KY-TN District, Division 10/11. Summer is here! Just because the school year is over doesn't mean the work is over! Key Club duties and other opportunities have certainly kept everyone busy!

This issue of the Division 10/11 newsletter, <u>The Keynote</u>, celebrates many activities that have occurred since our last issue. The events include the spring board meeting to local club officer installation and fundraisers.

I know many of us are busy this summer. I was selected to attend Kentucky
Boy's State (a leadership camp). It was a great experience. In a few days, I'm leaving for a week in
Nashville for my third year of attendance at Belmont University's vocal camp. Finally, I, along with
quite a few of you, will be heading to Chicago for a little sightseeing and plenty of work and training
opportunities at ICON, the Key Club International Convention.

After the convention, I plan to focus on growing my own club at Franklin County High School and I'll be sharing ideas about how we can all grow our clubs and increase membership in Key Club. Growth is important as we work on service projects and impact our schools and our communities!

It is an honor to serve as your Lieutenant Governor for Division 10/11 of the Kentucky-Tennessee District of Key Club International. I am excited about the 2018-2019 year.

I always welcome your thoughts and suggestions. Feel free to email me or call me anytime!

Grayson Thurman

SPOTLIGHT

PROJECTS

IN THE NEWS



NEW MEMBERS

CALENDAR

CLUB NEWS



ABOUT KY-TN DISTRICT DIVISON 10-11

Division 10-11 currently includes 16 clubs. Schools with clubs are Anderson Co. High, Bourbon Co. High, Boyle Co. High, Franklin Co. High, Frederick Douglas High, Harrison Co. High, Henry Clay High, Larry A. Ryle High, Mercer Co. High, Paris High, Scott High, Scott Co. High, Tates Creek High, Western Hills High, Williamstown High, and Woodford Co. High. That's 405 members!

About KY-TN Governor Emily Howard...

I attend Henry Clay High School in Lexington, Kentucky. I also work at Justice, a retail store for young girls where I help them find what they need to be confident in themselves and rock it down their runway, which is everywhere.

In my free time, I'm usually looking at memes, listening to new music, or watching my favorite YouTube channels. I am obsessed with pugs (who isn't?) and doing my makeup when there is no where to go.

If you would like more info about me, feel free to contact me through email at emily@ktkey.org or cell at (502) 939-7730. I am excited to be your District Governor and work with all of you throughout the year.



PROJECTS

What is your club doing in your school or community?

Send information and pics and they'll be highlighted here!





IN THE NEWS

In future issues, this space will be used to share news about individual members.

If a member of your club has received an award, honor, scholarship, or accomplishment worthy of recognition, then email the news and photo if possible to:

grayson@ktkey.org



HELP!!!

Please send your email address to Lt. Governor Grayson Thurman as soon as possible so that you will receive notice when the latest newsletter is up. You can print and share the newsletter to your club members or they can also be accessed on the KY-TN District of Key Club International website.

CLUB NEWS

Franklin County High School held a pancake breakfast on June 2 at the Frankfort Applebee's. Club members, faculty sponsor Brenda Graves, and three Kiwanis members, all worked for several hours greeting people, serving plates of pancakes and bacon, and cleaning up tables. It was a successful first time event for FCHS and they plan on holding others in the future. Stay tuned here for dates for fundraising events and dates from throughout the division!

Club officers, remember to send your reports in so that we know what's happening with your club!



Patricia Phipps

for the invitation to Bourbon Co. High School's officer installation/reception and

Edye Bryant

for the invitation to the Lexington Kiwanis meeting and the opportunity to meet Henry Clay High's officers.



July 2-8: ICON in Chicago, Illinois

Oct. 1: Annual Dues are payable for the 2018-2019

Oct. 20: Fall Rally @ Dollywood in Pigeon Forge, TN

Nov. 2-4: Kiwanis Family Conf. in Black Mountain, NC

Mar. 22-24, 2019: DCON in Franklin, TN

July 3-7, 2018: ICON in Baltimore, Maryland





SPOTLIGHT

Bourbon County High School
Officer Installation
May 11, 2018

Thanks for the Invite!!!









SPOTLIGHT



Franklin Co. High End of Year Picnic & Awards May 21, 2018





Lunch stop @ original KFC Spring Board Meeting 2018





Franklin Co. High Pancake Breakfast Club Fundraiser June 2, 2018

SPOTLIGHT...A LOOK AHEAD

FALL RALLY!!!

Students & Families Invited

October 20, 2018

DOLLYWOOD in Pigeon Forge, TN





REMINDER

Club presidents email names of officers and members to the Lt. Governor as soon as possible so everyone receives notices and to ensure we communicate.

Clubs should also be submitting monthly reports as well.

Club presidents consult with your club advisors/sponsors to ensure dues have been paid for the current year..



SEE Y'ALL IN CHICAGO!!!

